
Week beginning 10th January 2022.

This week in 
F1…

This week the children have ben learning all about 
the story ‘The Jolly Postman and Other People’s 
Letters’. In ‘Stories for Talking’ the children have 

been able to recognise the key nouns in the story by 
identifying the objects out of the story stack.

In Maths this week the children have been learning 
all about volume. We have filled different sized cups 
with water and sand to identify which cup holds the 
most and which cup holds the least. The children 

have also been learning the song ‘5 little letters’ for 
their Maths song this week. 

During continuous provision the children have been 
thinking of ways to help the Jolly Postman deliver 
his letters faster. We made different ramps for the 
Postman’s van to travel down which made him go 

faster.

Next week we will be looking at different types of 
houses. We will be going on a walk around the 
school site to see if we can spot any houses and 
talk about what they look like. Please could you 

upload a photo onto Tapestry of a familiar house to 
your child. For example this could be their own 

house, their grandparents house or a friends house. 
We will be looking at these and discussing them 

with the children next week.


